
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish  Newsletter  December 7th  2014 

 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 
p.m. 

First Confession & Holy Communion 
The next Mass for Parents/Guardians and Pupils will be in Holy Rosary 
Church on Saturday next, December 13th at 7.30pm. for St. Brigids,’ 
C.B.S., Gaelscoil, St. John The Baptist and Educate Together. For 
Ballintotis it will be at 10.00am. on Sunday December 14th. 

Feast of The Immaculate Conception  
 
Monday next, December 8th is The Feast of The Immaculate 
Conception, a Holy Day of Obligation. 

Vigil Mass on Sunday Evening at 6.10pm. 
Masses on Monday as on Sunday in all the churches, with an additional 
Mass in Holy Rosary on Monday evening at 7.30pm. 
 

Mini Christmas Market  
Is being held on tomorrow Monday 8th December, 
from 10.30am to 12.30pm in aid of Our Lady of 
Lourdes Hospital Chapel  renovation fund, in The 
Old Laundry Room/Training Room. It involves a 
Coffee Morning, Jams, Cakes etc. for sale, also 
wonderful raffles. 
Raffles. Everybody very welcome. 

 
Margaret & JamesOo’Toole, Brian Teschke, Mary (Ciss) Grandon, Donal Kennedy, 
Teresa Trace (nee) Barry, Josephine Dennehy, Tom & Mary Cody, 
Dan & Ellen O’Connell, Margaret Walsh, Gerard Dennehy, Eileen O’Keeffe, 
Stephen Maurice James Hosking, James Robert Hosking, Willie Ronayne, 
John Ronayne, Pat Ronayne, David Conway, John Barry, Josephine & James 
McCarthy, Mary Fitzgerald, Mary Mahony, Gerard Hourihan, 

 
May They Rest in Peace 

 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Conor Fionn O Bric  and Theodore Craig Wickliffe 

 
Who were Baptised recently 

 

There are no Divine Mercy Devotions this 
month. Next Devotions are on January 9th 
2015. 

Carol Service  
There will be a Carol Service 
in Holy Rosary Church on 
Sunday next, December 14th, 
at  5.00pm. 
The Parish Choir and The 
I.M.P. Choir will lead us in 
Traditional Christmas 
Carols, a very suitable 
introduction to the 
Celebration of Christ’s Birth. 

The Arianne Singers present "It's 
Beginning to Look a lot like Christmas" 
An afternoon concert at 4 pm in St. John 
The Baptist Church, Midleton on 
Sunday 7th December.  The Children's 
singing group Voce Angelica and 
other guests are also performing. 
The proceeds of the concert will go the East 
Cork Parents and Friends of the Mentally 
Handicapped Summer School. 
Tickets 10euro with concessions 7euro 
available at the door. 

Saint Vincent De Paul Annual Appeal 
 
The St. Vincent De Paul Collection will take place 

at all Masses this weekend 
6th/7th December. We wish to thank the people of 
Midleton for their ongoing assistance, without 
which we would not be able to help those in 
need. Demands on our resources are increasing 
and all the monies collected are distributed the 
Midleton area.                               
To contact the S.V.P Phone: 086-3114512. 
 

The Meaning of Marriage 
Copies of The Bishops’ 
Conference Pastoral Letter 
on Marriage are available at 
the door of the Church. You 
are invited to take a copy 
and read it. 

Midleton Credit Union  
Annual General Meeting on Wed. next December 
10th, in Midleton Park Hotel at 7.30pm. Members are 
encouraged to attend and bring your Pass Book for 
indentification. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
A special hour of adoration and 
prayer will take place in 
Adoration Chapel on Sunday, 
December 7th, from 2 to 3pm, to 
pray that The Holy Spirit will 
inspire Adorers to commit to 
one hour a week in adoration. 
Adorers needed for : 
Monday: 7.00 to 8.00pm. 
Thursday : 12.00Noon to 
1.00pm. Contact Mary 
O’Farrell  @ 4632937 

Midleton Country Markets 
Just 3 Fridays left before 
Christmas – 5th, 12th and 19th 
December,  also December 23rd. 

from 9.30am – 1.00pm. 
Orders now taken for 
Christmas Cakes, Puddings & 
Fowl. 

P.P.U. Bingo in C.B.S. Secondary School Monday night at 8.00pm . Great prizes 
and company. Everybody very welcome. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


